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I very strongly oppose HB4080 and do not believe that we here in Oregon should be 

giving so called Wildlife Services any more money 

for supposedly “managing” our wildlife, when in fact they have a reputation for killing 

wildlife. I also don’t like that nothing in this bill keeps 

them accountable to we the taxpayers for how exactly they are doing their 

“management” 


